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Karla Mudlen, NBCT
education cansultant

June 23, 2005

Dave,

1just want to reiterate how much [ have enjoyed working with you over the last three
years, Your open-mindedness, your high level of knowledge related to education, your
insight, and your support are so greatly appreciated.

I know your future in education is bright, and it is heartening to me to know that there are
people fike you who are dedicated to making our schools even better than they are now.
If I can ever be of assistance or support to you in the future, I am happy to do that—
whether it be projects of mutual interest, conversation, or even letters of recommendation
as you rise up through the ranks of leadership.

‘The mentoring program s in such good hands with you and Kathy leading it. Please
don’t hesitate to call or email if you have questions about how we did things in the past or
just questions, generally, about it.

As my Danish family members say, a thousand thanks (“tusen tak”).

Best wishes,
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